Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Frank Thomas <fthomas.wir@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2012 10:41 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: Case # TR_112049

Kathy,

Thank you for the phone call last Friday. Iam real sorry that nothing has been done on Bishop Blvd. crossing
as of yet. Per our conversation I had no idea that the grant had been granted. I have had conversations with
WSDOT people letting them know that we were waiting to hear back. Now that we know, we at the W&l
Railway are requesting a extension on case # TR-112049. schedule. I have met with the contractor this morning
on site and just got the new quote from the supplier. I just now initiated the order for the crossing panels. We
would be grateful for a extension until May 31st due to the amount of time it takes the panels to get here. The
estimated arrival time is 4 to 6 week for delivery. We will hope for the four weeks.

Sincerely

Frank Thomas
Roadmaster,
W&I Railway
(208) 827-0057




